
 

 

 

 

 

 

April 28, 2011 

 

Mayor & Common Council: 

 

We would like to meet with the appropriate committees to discuss: 

 

The high unemployment and the ecomonic stress on the taxpayers of Racine, 

we feel that a one year moratorium should be placed on all sidewalk jobs in 

the city for the year 2011.   

 

 

Alderman  Ron Hart   14th 

Alderman Ray De Hahn  7
th
 

Alderman Mike Shields  3rd 

Alderman Eric Marcus  2nd 


